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Deadline 9 Submissions on the A66 Northern Trans-Pennine Project 

Submitted on Behalf of Messrs Heron 

25th May 2023 

1. Introduction 

1.1 We are instructed to submissions on behalf of the Heron family 

comprising the families below, ‘The Heron Family’: 

Mr J Heron,  

Mrs D and Mr I Heron,  

Mr J and Mrs M Heron,  

Mr S and Mrs C Heron,  

Mr D and Mrs M Heron,  

 

1.2 We have previously submitted on behalf of the Heron Family written 

submissions for deadlines 1,2, 3, 5, 6 and 7.  We do not propose to 

repeat those representations, but would stress that the issues raised 

remain unresolved.  

 

2. Deadline 9 Submission 

2.1 Within our Deadline 7 Submissions we outlined substantial concerns in 

respect of the ‘Operational Risk Assessment’ (ORA) prepared by the 

Applicant in respect of their proposed relocation of the Brough Hill Fair 

to their preferred ‘Bivvy Site’ adjacent to Eastfield Farm in Warcop. 

 

2.2 Although the Applicant has sought to bolster and further justify their 

ORA, we submit that it remains unreliable and the material concerns 

that we outlined at Deadline 7 have not been addressed.  We therefore 
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respectfully suggest that the Examining Authority (ExA) must rely on 

the Risk Assessment provided by the Heron Family at Deadline 6.  

 

 

 

 

25th May 2023 




